WHATELY PLANNING BOARD
Whately, Massachusetts
 
LEGAL NOTICE
Notice is hereby given that the Planning Board of Whately will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, November 29, at 7:00 p.m. at the Town Offices, 4 Sandy Lane,Whately. George L. Goodridge, on behalf of Underground Supply, Inc., has applied for site plan approval, as required by Section 171-17.A.2 of the Whately zoning bylaws. He wishes to construct a warehouse and manufacturing facility for the enclosed assembly and commercial sale of concrete precast products, as well as for the open storage of raw materials (sand, stone, rebar), finished goods (concrete precast products), and building supplies (pipe and fittings), on premises located at 88 State Road (Routes 5 & 10, Assessor’s Map no. 12, Lot 33).
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